
PATRONS REPORT 
AGM  9th November 2019 
 
During this past season the programme has consisted of 16 matches which were thoroughly 
enjoyed by all. 
 
A mixed bag of results - the highlight of the season was the match against in the Somerset 
President’s team this match resulted in a win for the Patrons. 
 
During the past season the patron’ teams consisted of representatives from 46 bowls clubs 
in Somerset this is a great achievement. 
 
During this past season we made a profit of £515.20 which includes monies to S.B.A. OF 
£1500.00p and Amy Rose £300.00. 
 
On a personal note I would like to thank all the clubs in the County for their support during 
this season, also my committee for all their help. 
 
My committee are all willing to stand again for next year. 
 
Barrie Davis  
S.B.A. Patrons Chairman      
 


